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of the Standing Colinnittee on the State of Religion is the Rev. A Topp,
M. A., to whoi the Reports of Presbyteries are to be sent, at least eight
days before the meeting of Synod.

Arrangeuients will be inade with the several Railwav Companies, with
the view of enabling iei bers and corresponding imeimbers of Synod to tra-
vel àt a reduiced rate.

JOILLN GRAY,
Orillia, Co. of Simoe, 21st February, 1870. Synod Clerk.

SYNOD Of MONTREAL.
The Synd Jf Montreal will meet, according to appointiment, in Bank

Street Church, Ottava, on the 2nd Tuesday of May text, at 7.30 P.m.
Rolls of Presbyteris should be forwarded by Presbytery Clerks to the

Synod Cler-k, with all papers for the Syniol eight days before the meeting
of Synod.

A. YOUNG, Synod Clerk.

SYNOD OF LONDON.
The Sviod of London, of the Canada Presbyterian Chureh, will meet in

the First Presbyterian Church, London (Mr. Proudfoot's), on Tuesday, the
third day of May, at the hour of half-past seven, P.M.

Presbytery Clerks are requested to forward the Rolls of their respective
Presbyteries to the Clerk of Synod on or before the 20th April.

D. WATERS,
St. Marvs, 21st February. 1870. Synod Clerk.

SYNOD OF HAMILTON.
The Synod of Hamilton will meet, according to adjournment, in the

City of Hamilton, and withii the Central Church there, on the second
Wednesday of April next-13th day of said muonth, at Il o'clock, A. M.,
and ivill be opened with a sernon by the retiring Moderator, the Rev.
George Cheyne.

Certified rolls of Presbyteries and papers for transmission to Synod,
should be sent to the Synod Clerk eight days before the î..eeting of Synod.

The Treasurer will be present at tis meeting to receive congregational
payments to the Snodl fund.

WILLIAM COCHRANE.
Brantford, 2lst February, 1870. Synod Clerk.

COLLECTION FOR FOREIGN MISSIONS.
We desire to remuind those congregations that make their contributions

for Missions by collection, that the day appointed for that purpose by
Synod is the third Sabbath of March.

A large and liberal contribution is urgently required to meet the expenses
of the work. Last year the fund showed a pleasing increase on any previous
year. The income did not, however, equal the expenditure. There is rea-
son to fear that, unless the contributions are this year much more liberal,
the disparity between income and expenditure vill be equally great:

KNOX COLLEGE.
The closing Lecture will be delivered by RIev. Professor Young, on

Wednesday, 6th April, at a quarter past Twelve, noon.


